
Haldimand County Administration Building 
53 Thorburn Street South 

Cayuga, ON  N0A 1E0 

www.HaldimandCounty.ca 

April 23, 2025 

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
Office of the Minister 777 Bay Street, 17th Floor 
Toronto ON 
M7A 2J3 

Dear Minister Flack, 

Thank you for the letter dated April 9, 2025. With respect to Haldimand County’s assigned housing 
target of 4,200 new homes to be constructed in Haldimand County by 2031, I can confirm my 
commitment to meeting this target. 

I look forward to working with you in your new role as Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing. 

Shelley Ann Bentley 
Mayor 
sbentley@haldimandcounty.on.ca 

cc: MPP Bobbi-Ann Brady 
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